
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 March 2006 

7. UPDATE FROM LOCAL POLICE 
 
 Inspector Gary Knowles, Area Commander of Central Christchurch, provided an update on local 

policing matters, including current crime trends and upcoming Police campaigns.  Inspector Knowles 
then addressed specific questions from the Board members. 

 
 Yani Johanson requested that staff investigate the possibility of establishing a regular meeting, 

perhaps six-monthly, of local Police, Council staff, Board members, residents’ groups and other 
interested groups, to discuss current issues and to monitor local crime trends. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



